December 17, 1999

To Whom It May Concern:

We wish to advise that St. David’s Presbyterian Church recently underwent
construction for a large, three-storey addition to our facility and Blair
Harrison of ABCO Construction was engaged to carry out the work.

We were very happy with Blair’s ability and would highly recommend
him. He is very conscientious, reliable, and dependable.

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to so advise.

Yours in Christ,

Rev. Glen Soderholm

GS/sc

The Presbyterian Churches of

St. David’s Campbellville and Nassagaweya

Box 235 Campbellville, Ontario LOP 1B0

Church: (905) 854-9800




